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The expenditure of government funds needs more oversight; not less.   
 
Federally insured financial institutions must continue to be fully accountable through the Community Reinvestment Act 
for investments and services.   
 
I oppose the Office of Thrift Supervision proposal to misdirect community development activities from the low-income 
who are supposed to benefit.   
 
Just because it's easy to steal/misdirect federal dollars from the poor is no reason to do so.  It's reprehensible that the 
proposed action would even be considered. 
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